
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
March 21, 2012 

 
Via First Class Mail 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
c/o NATEK 
236 Massachusetts Avenue, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20002 
 
 Re: Name Change Request - Telco Homies, LLC to Krush Communications, LLC 
  File No. ITC-214-20071106-00455 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 In accordance with the provisions of Section 63.21(i) of the Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. 
this serves as notification by Telco Homies, LLC that the company has changed its corporate name 
to “Krush Communications, LLC.” Please update your records to reflect the name change and the 
following contact information: 
 
  Krush Communications LLC 
  Attn:  Thomas Quigley, Owner and Managing Member 
  1064 E. Brandon Blvd 
  Brandon, FL 33511 
  Email:  thecardroominc@aol.com  
 
 This letter is filed in duplicate in compliance with the Commission’s Rules.  An additional 
copy of this letter is also enclosed, to be date-stamped and returned in the envelope provided. 
 
 Should there be any questions regarding this matter, kindly contact the undersigned. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 

       
 
      Christopher Canter 
      On behalf of Krush Communications LLC 
 
cc: FCC International Bureau 

 


